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Welcome  to  Lal  Bahadur  Shastri  International  Airport,  the
gateway to the spiritual city of Varanasi in Uttar Pradesh,
India. Located in Babatpur, just 26 km northwest of Varanasi,
this  airport  connects  the  city  to  various  domestic  and
international  destinations.  Formerly  known  as  Varanasi
Airport, it was officially renamed after Lal Bahadur Shastri,
the 2nd Prime Minister of India, in October 2005.

Convenient Location
The strategic location of Lal Bahadur Shastri International
Airport  makes  it  easily  accessible  for  travelers  from
different  parts  of  the  world.  Whether  you  are  visiting
Varanasi for its spiritual significance, cultural heritage, or
business  opportunities,  this  airport  offers  convenient
connectivity.
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Domestic and International Flights
Lal Bahadur Shastri International Airport serves as a major
hub for both domestic and international flights. With several
airlines operating from this airport, travelers have a wide
range of options to choose from. Whether you are traveling
within India or planning an international trip, this airport
ensures smooth and hassle-free travel.

Modern Facilities
At  Lal  Bahadur  Shastri  International  Airport,  passenger
comfort  is  a  top  priority.  The  airport  boasts  modern
facilities  and  amenities  to  enhance  the  overall  travel
experience. From comfortable seating areas and clean restrooms
to  duty-free  shopping  and  dining  options,  everything  is
designed to make your time at the airport enjoyable.

For those traveling with children, the airport provides baby
care facilities and dedicated play areas to keep the little
ones  entertained.  Additionally,  there  are  facilities  for
differently-abled passengers, including wheelchair assistance
and accessible restrooms.

Connectivity to Varanasi
Once you land at Lal Bahadur Shastri International Airport,
reaching the heart of Varanasi is convenient. The airport
offers various transportation options, including taxis, car
rentals, and app-based cab services. You can also avail of
public  transportation  such  as  buses  and  auto-rickshaws  to
reach your desired destination in the city.

Exploring Varanasi
Varanasi, also known as Kashi, is one of the oldest inhabited
cities in the world and holds immense religious and cultural
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significance. From the famous ghats along the Ganges River to
the ancient temples and vibrant markets, Varanasi offers a
unique blend of spirituality and tradition.

While in Varanasi, don’t miss the opportunity to witness the
mesmerizing  Ganga  Aarti,  a  spiritual  ceremony  held  every
evening at the Dashashwamedh Ghat. Take a boat ride along the
river, visit the Kashi Vishwanath Temple, and explore the
narrow lanes of the old city to experience the true essence of
Varanasi.

Plan Your Visit
If you are planning a trip to Varanasi, Lal Bahadur Shastri
International Airport is your gateway to this enchanting city.
With  its  convenient  location,  excellent  connectivity,  and
modern  facilities,  the  airport  ensures  a  smooth  and
comfortable  travel  experience.

Remember to check your flight details, pack your essentials,
and get ready to embark on a journey filled with spirituality,
culture, and unforgettable experiences. Welcome to Varanasi,
the city of eternal bliss!
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